
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the recent proposed budget cuts that may 

impact [specific department/area] at [organization/school name]. 

As a [your position or role], I have witnessed firsthand the positive outcomes that our current 

budget allows us to achieve. These cuts could jeopardize essential programs and services that 

benefit our community and [specific beneficiaries]. 

I urge you to reconsider these reductions and consider alternative solutions that would preserve 

our valuable resources. It is crucial that we maintain our commitment to [mission or goal]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to discussing this issue 

further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


